
 

 

Ready to learn. Ready to thrive. Ready for tomorrow. 
At Egerton we aspire to create an inclusive environment where all students and staff can flourish. We strive to nurture curious 

minds, so that all children leave school as confident, compassionate and globally aware citizens. 
      

           13th September 2024  

Dear Parents and Carers, 
It has been a busy week for all children, they have settled right back in to their learning and have been working hard 
to make the right impression on their teachers as well as forming new friendships. 
 
Message from Preschool: 
Our first full week of pre-school is now complete and we are so proud of how our all children have settled and been 
able to learn all the new routines. We have paid special attention to learning everyone’s name (including the grown 
up’s) by having lots of small group play. This morning we had a special visit from Mrs Lowe she came to give out her 
“Head Teacher Award Stickers” to a few of the children who have had some amazing achievements this week! Thank 
you Mrs Lowe the children can’t wait for your next visit. 
 
Working in Partnership meetings 
Thank you to all the parents and carers who attended our Working in Partnership meeting on Wednesday night. I 
hope that you were able to gain a good insight about the curriculum and other important elements that your child 
will be learning this year. 
 
Nut free school 
Please can I remind all parents and carers that we are a nut free school. This means that no snacks or lunch time 
items should have nuts in them. Can I ask that you are vigilant in this, to ensure the safety of all our children. 
 
Knutsford Academy Open Evening Thursday 3rd October  
Please find attached a flyer from Knutsford Academy inviting all Y5 & Y6 parents to come and view the school and 
listen to a talk by the Head Teacher-Karen Key.  
In addition to this, Y6 parents and carers, please ensure that you have applied for your child’s year 7 place before the 
deadline of 31st October 2024, using the link: Apply for September 2025 school place (cheshireeast.gov.uk) 
 
Site officer 
I'm pleased to announce that we held interviews this week for a site officer and we have appointed Mr Andy Royle. 
Andy has worked at Knutsford Academy for 15 years and brings with him a wealth of experience in this role. Andy 
will be starting with us properly at the end of September but from Monday you will see him on the gate and around 
the school premises getting to know the school and community- please say hello to him when you see him. 
 
After school clubs 
Please see the table below for the after school clubs this half term: 

Monday Yoga Club Y1-6 Try Something New Y3/4 

Wednesday Karate Y1-6 Crafternauts Y1/2 

Thursday Multiflex Y1-6  

Friday Football trials Y5/6 until 4th 
October 

 

 
 

Email: 

admin@egerton.cheshire.sch.uk 

Phone: 

01565 213127 

www.egerton.cheshire.sch.uk 
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Esafety 
The attached guide lays out where you could run into QR code scams and offers expert advice on how to avoid falling 
victim to one. 
Please see the attached flyer for further information 
 
Best wishes 

Caroline Lowe 

Head Teacher 

Important Diary Dates (new dates in bold * change of date) 

Autumn term 2024 

Date Event 

16.9.24 School photo’s 

19.9.24 School photo’s 

20.9.24 School photo’s 

24.9.24 Y4 Harvest experience 

27.9.24 Y5 Harvest experience 

15.10.24 Y6 Peak District trip 

15.10.24 Y1 Tatton Park trip 

16.10.24 Parents Evening Y1-6 3.30pm-5.30pm 

17.10.24 Parents Evening Y1-6 3.30pm-6.00pm 

22.10.24 Reception Parents Evening 3.30-5.30pm 

23.10.24 Reception Parents Evening 1.30pm-6.00pm 

25.10.24 School closes for children  

31.10.24 Deadline for Y7 applications  

4.11.24 Inset Day- school closed for children 

5.11.24 School opens for children  

11.11-18.11.24 Book Fair 

12.11.24 New Reception intake September 2025 show round @1.30pm 

14.11.24 New Reception intake September 2025 show round@9.30am 

19.11.24 New Reception intake September 2025 show round @9.30am 

19.11.24 Y2 Burwardsley Meeting 3.30pm 

21.11.24 New Reception intake September 2025 show round @1.30pm 

10.12.24 New Vic Theatre tip Y5/6 10.30am 

10.12.24 Carol Concert Y3/4 6-7pm 

11.12.24 Reception Christmas Play 9.30am 

12.12.24 Carol Concert Y3/4 9.15-10.15 

12.12.24 Grange Production Peter Pan Y3/4 12.45pm 

12.12.24 Carol Concert Y5/6 6-7pm 

13.12.24 Carol Concert Y5/6 9.15-10.15 

16.12.24 Christmas Jumper Week 

16.12.24 KS1 Play @1.30pm 

17.12.24 KS1 Play @9.30am 

17.12.24 Y5/6 Christmas Party @1.30pm 

18.12.24 Y3/4 Christmas Party @1.30pm 

19.12.24 Infant Christmas Party @1.30pm 

20.12.24 Parents invited to look at children’s work- school to close at 2pm 

 

Spring 2025 

6.1.25 School opens for the children 

14.2.25 School closes for children 

24.2.25 School opens for the children 

4.4.25 School closes for children 

Summer 2025 

22.4.25 School opens for the children 



 

     

This week in Science, Year 3 have been learning all about rocks. We investigated different rock types to see what 

building structures they would be useful for such as a kitchen worktop or roof. The children engaged incredibly well 

and enjoyed working practically! Well done for a great first week back!    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This week in Science, year 4 have been learning all about the digestive system. In teams, children had to name and 

place the organs in their correct position. We will continue to learn about the function of these organs next week 

and we have another fun challenge to take part in! 

 

5.5.25 May bank holiday 

6.5.25 School opens for the children 

23.5.25 School closes for children 

2.6.25 School opens for the children 

18.7.25 School closes for children 

21.7.25 & 22.7.25 Inset Days 4 & 5 



 

 

 

Congratulations Reception on completing your first full week at school! 
All of the children have settled really well and we have enjoyed getting to know their little personalities. We have 
mastered school lunches, assemblies and the daily mile. Lot's more fun to be had next week! 
 
 

 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
Class 1 have been busy scientists this week 
exploring everyday materials. We began the unit 
with discussing which object was the odd one out 
linking to their properties before looking at each 
material in detail and naming them in books. During 
discovery time the children have practised sorting 
materials and labelling classroom objects with the 
material they are made from too.  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This week in Year 5 we have been writing postcards to our friends and imagining that we have taken a trip to Niagara 

Falls. We have also been learning about children's rights in our Jigsaw sessions.  

 

 

 

This week in Maths, Year 2 have been using the greater 

than and less than signs and vocabulary to compare 

two-digit numbers. The children have also been busy 

using the part-whole method, tens and one’s place 

value grid and base 10 to represent numbers. Well 

done Year 2! 

 

 

 

 

 


